
 

 

16th July 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you and your families are all keeping well. 

As you know, the Sacrament of Confirmation will be administered in the parish of Navan on 

Tuesday, 25th August.  The children for Confirmation from St. Joseph’s Mercy Primary School 

will be confirmed in St. Mary’s Church on Tuesday, 25th August, at 12.30pm.   

Arrangements for this ceremony will be in accordance with guidelines on social distancing.  

Each child for Confirmation may be accompanied by his / her sponsor and two other adults 

from his / her household (these may be parents / guardians).  In other words, each child for 

Confirmation may be accompanied by three adults only. 

This year, children for Confirmation will wear their secondary school uniforms.  More details 

on the arrangements for the ceremony will follow in due course. 

We ask parents and sponsors to continue to encourage children for Confirmation to pray to 

their chosen saint, to learn again the Gifts and Fruits of the Holy Spirit and to go to Mass in 

preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation.  We look forward to sharing your special day 

with you. 

In the meantime, enjoy the summer holidays and stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

Ann Murphy 


